Tribal Council to be held by UTA

A workshop and classes on
helping tribal councils to be-
come more efficient will be held
by the United Tribes of Alaska
and University of Alaska in
April.

The works village Council
Training Workshop will be titled
“Effective Tribal Councils, yest-
erday...Today...Tomorrow...TO-
GETHER,” and seeks to train
council members and admini-
strative personnel of IRAs and
traditional village councils in
organizing and operating their
village councils.

Tentative workshop topics in-
clude sessions on IRA Incor-
poration petitions, developing
tribal constitutions and by-laws,
developing tribal ordinances and
resolutions, funding sources and
technical assistance resources,
and classes on IRA profit
corporations,

Other special fopics include a
lecture on UTA - What is it
comparision of IRA councils and
second class cities, emerging IRA
issues, and micro-computers for
village councils.

Registration fee is $150 and

must be pre-paid before April 6.
The workshop will be held from
8:30 to 4:30 p.m. daily from
April 16 through April 19 in the
Federal Building in Anchorage.

For more information, call
the Local Government Program,
Cooperative Extension Service,
2651 Providence Ave, Building
H, Anchorage, AK., 99504 or

call tHat office at 786-1866 or
786-1868 .

Katchatag can also be called
for information in Unalakleet at
624-3622 or 624-3072.




